[bookmark: _GoBack]								November 11, 2019

Dear Families,

We are so excited to see all of the families on November 14th for Parent Teacher Conferences. Children have learned so much this year in just two and a half months and we can’t wait to celebrate these successes with you this week. 

Upcoming Events

· November 11, 2019: Veteran’s  Day: No school
· November 14, 2019: Parent Teacher Conferences

Announcements
· Please be sure to visit the Book Fair in the gymnasium during parent teacher conferences on November 14th. It will be open from 11:15am to 7:30pm.
· Our 2nd School Newsletter of the Year is now up on the website courtesy of our wonderful parent coordinator, Florence Byrne. It is a must read!
· Please pick up your candy sale delivery from the Auditorium during Parent Teacher Conferences

Notes
· Please see link to the updated Chancellor’s Discipline Code
· https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/discipline-code-kindergarten-grade-5-english.pdf?sfvrsn=ffcb69f5_65


If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov

We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration







